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Information below is from Sun City Grand, it’s pertinent that homeowners understand the new process for paying their Annual Assessment: 
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There is a concern that some of you may miss your Annual Assessment
Notification due to the change in websites. Currently only about 6,000
homeowners have successfully completed their registration for the new website. If
you are still encountering problems registering/ logging in and are a member of the
Grand Computers Club, you may go to Tech Help every Tuesday from 12:30 P.M.
– 2:30 P.M. they will help you get registered.

Your Annual Assessment Notice may be delivered electronically, however, you
must verify your email address with CAM. Last month 333 paper statements were
mailed. An additional 153 statements had to be mailed because the email on file
came back as undeliverable.  Login and make sure your email address is correct on
the new website or, Contact David Reber, Finance Manager at
David.reber@scgcam.com

You may request a paper copy of your Annual Assessment Notice if you prefer.
We do realize some homeowners no longer use a computer. To request a paper
copy of your Annual Assessment Notice, Contact David Reber, Finance Manager
at David.reber@scgcam.com

Another option would be to set up an automatic payment withdrawal for your
Annual Assessments.

Any concerns or questions please contact me at David.reber@scgcam.com 
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